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The International Code Council Welcomes Aaron Davis 
 

Davis will lead the Code Council’s efforts to advocate for safe, affordable, and sustainable 

construction through the development, adoption, and effective implementation of model codes and 
standards along with additional legislative priorities at the federal level 

   

Washington, D.C. – The International Code Council announced that Aaron Davis, former Staff 
Director with the U.S. House Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure, joined the 
Government Relations Department as the Vice President of Federal Relations. As part of his 
responsibilities, Davis will head the Code Council’s federal policy and legislative priorities 
agenda while also enhancing its advocacy presence in Washington, D.C. 
   
Davis brings extensive public policy background to the role, with more than two decades of 
experience across the legislative and executive branches. He comes to the Code Council from 
the U.S. House Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure where he served as Staff 
Director for the Subcommittee on Economic Development, Public Buildings, and Emergency 
Management. Davis also worked for the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) as 
Director of the Congressional Affairs Division. 
 
“We are pleased to welcome Aaron Davis to the team. His expertise and insight at the federal 
level will greatly benefit the Code Council and our membership,” said Code Council Chief 
Executive Officer Dominic Sims, CBO. 
 
The Code Council’s Government Relations Department educates policymakers and civic leaders 
at all levels of government about the importance of building safety and building codes. The 
department works in collaboration with our members and stakeholders to support the 
adoption and use of the highest quality codes, standards, products and services for the safety 
of the built environment. The Vice President of Federal Relations plays an essential role in 
helping the Code Council strengthen its relationships with key government decision-makers. 
   
“Aaron’s work on Capitol Hill has always been first rate. He is a fantastic addition to the Code 
Council family who I know will help advance our efforts within the executive and legislative 
branches and ensure a strong voice in Washington, D.C., for our members,” said Code Council 
Senior Vice President of Government Relations Gabe Maser. 
 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/a2HhCOYROQfkGkPiX_TiJ?domain=mailing.iccsafe.org


Click here to download a picture of Aaron Davis. 
 

###   
 
About the International Code Council    
The International Code Council is the leading global source of model codes and standards and 
building safety solutions. Code Council codes, standards and solutions are used to ensure 
safe, affordable and sustainable communities and buildings worldwide.  
 

https://www.iccsafe.org/wp-content/uploads/AJD.png
https://www.iccsafe.org/?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=180411067&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8pqZTEJkXhWzPSrBeKqNn3VFXkbX0dWttlam-GgCjZZNV4cURNF9M3otE_7H4mH_Xe-2-wJHp_4bXC9lPmNR8fiXFSow&utm_content=180411067&utm_source=hs_email

